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Team Member Spotlight: Dustin Molloy, Operations Manager

As part of our continuing series of team member spotlights, we’d like 

to introduce you to Dustin Molloy, our Operations Manager. Dustin 

is charged with ensuring the District’s water plant is run and maintained 

properly so it continues to produce safe drinking water in accordance with 

all state and federal regulations.

Dustin joined the Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District in February of 2017 

bringing more than five years of municipal water system maintenance and  

management experience. Prior to joining Todd Creek Village, he worked for the 

Town of Orchard City as the Superintendent, the Cherokee Metropolitan  

District where he was responsible for monitoring and maintaining booster pump 

stations, chlorine systems, a fire hydrant system with 700 hydrants, as well as general operations and customer 

service related aspects of the water utility. He also worked with the Eagle River Water and Sanitation District 

where he handled the maintenance of the water treatment facilities, including repair and service of plants, 

wells, pump stations, storage tanks, and related equipment.

Dustin attended Pikes Peak Community College studying water and waste water sciences. He holds Class A Water 

Plant Operator, Class 2 Distribution System Operator, and Class 1 Collections System Operator certifications 

from the State of Colorado.

Dustin is the proud single father of two sons, aged 13 and 18. When not working, he enjoys fishing, computer 

gaming, and electronics design, especially when he can do it with his sons. He is currently working on a project 

to design artificial muscles and incorporate them into an artificial intelligence pet.

Q: WHAT ARE YOUR PRIORITIES IN YOUR WORK WITH THE DISTRICT? The production of safe and clean 

drinking water for our customers is my highest priority.
 

Q: WHAT DO YOU MOST LIKE ABOUT WORKING WITH THE DISTRICT? I most enjoy the fact that each day I 

am able to go home knowing that I have done everything in my power to ensure that safe drinking water is 

delivered to our customers.

For more information about your water quality and much more, be sure to check the FAQ section of our website.

TRANSPARENCY NOTICE: Board Meetings are held every 2nd Thursday at 2:00 pm at the District’s office.  

The public is always welcome. Meetings are held at 10450 E. 159th Court, Brighton, CO 80602.


